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Comments: Dear Forest Service, please do not try to conduct your environmental analysis before you have made
a decisions about where this actions will occur in the Chattahoochee National Forest. Since you are not providing
site-specific proposals for this "Foothills Landscape Project" it seems this is not a proper proposal. You can not
just decide somewhere in this massive area we will plan to:

*Allow for 60,000 acres of commercial timber harvesting;

*Conduct prescribed burning on 50,000 acres;

*Apply herbicide across up to 74,500 acres (nearly HALF the entire project areal);

*Reroute up to 111 miles of trails; and

*Build an undisclosed amount of "temporary" roads.

Any changes on this beautiful area could have detrimental consequences. We love the Georgia Mountains and
do not want to see it destroyed by strange proposals, which have no studies done, no areas outlined and the
people, who live there don't seem to have heard about. What is the purpose of this Foothills Landscape Project
anyway? Carbon sequestration is supposed to be the first line of defense of global warming and you want to
send all that CO2 in the atmosphere? This is the first time we even hear of this project. It does not sound good.
Who came up with this idiotic idea? Why is this project existing and who does it benefit?

157,000 acres - nearly twice the size of the city of Atlanta- is a lot of area.We do not want our mountains in North
Georgia destroyed , we enjoy them in our free time. Please stop this project. Nothing good can come out of it.



